WEST HARDIN MIDDLE SCHOOLS

Site Base Council Minutes

December 1, 2008

The SBDM Council met at West Hardin Middle School, Monday, December 1, 2008, in the library.  The following were present:

Jim Roe

Lola Best

Joe Pike

Becky Yates

Carla Sloan

Kelly Goodman

Meeting was called to order by Jim Roe.

Motion was made by Lola Best and seconded by Carla Sloan to create a dedicated Drop-Out Prevention class from existing 6th grade resources.  Discussion was led by Mr. Roe.  The class would have a 25 student limit and would begin Janurary 25, 2009.  Motion carried.

Motion was made by Joe Pike and seconded by Carla Sloan for a limit on lunch charges.   Discussion was led by Mr. Roe.  Proposal was to limit the number of lunch charges from three to one.  The current rule that a student is allowed to charge up to three lunches was not being strictly followed.  Total lunch charges were reaching $1000.00.  A single charge is adequate.  No student would be denied a meal.  A concentrated effort will be made to get parents in need to sign up for free/reduced lunch.  Motion carried.

Motion was made by Becky Yates and seconded by Kelly Goodman  to join the National Middle School Association instead of Kentucky Association of School Councils. Discussion was led by Mr. Roe.  NMSA fee is $198.00.  KASC fee is $400.00.  Motion to join NMSA carried.

Motion to adjorn was made by Lola Best and seconded by Kelly Goodman.

Motion carried.

Jim Roe, Chairperson



Lola Best, Vice-Chairperson  
